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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Walter, John [jwalter@ebmud.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2009 9:48 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Schroeter, John
Subject: Fuel Leak Case RO0000030 Report Due Date Extension 

Good Morning Mr. Khatri, 
 
Thank you for extending the due date to May 22, 2009 for reporting of the fuel leak investigation at our Adeline 
Maintenance Facility located at 1200 21st Street in Oakland.   
 
During our telephone conversation this morning I mentioned that our contractor completed a week-long subsurface soil 
and groundwater sampling event at the site during the week of March 23rd, 2009.  The laboratory analyses have been 
completed and the summary report is in production.   
 
I will contact you via email when the report has been posted to the Alameda County FTP site as well as the State’s 
GeoTracker website. 
 
You may contact me directly with any questions about the investigation.   
 
Thank you.   
 
 
John Walter 
East Bay Municipal Utility District 
Environmental Compliance Section 
375 Eleventh Street MS #704 
Oakland, CA 94607-4240 
  
Tel: (510) 986-7524 
Fax: (510) 287-1330 

  

 


